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" The political events that have lately taken place Have nat-
urally had an efiect on the Thefitre Franrais, always so ready
for revolutions. It has thought, with good reason, that the
republican government could not oppose its constituting itself
into a republic. The commissary of the royal government
was expelled like a Tarquin, and Citizen Lockroy was pro-
claimed dictator of the republic of letters in the The'itre de la
Kepublique. The Theatre Franc.ais has a great and noble
mission to fulfill. It must rise to the height of the present
situation. It is no longer to offer vain and frivolous amuse-
ments to a nation that requires to hear, on a free stage, noble
and elevated language. This wr.s the aim of those generous
citizens who, less fortunate than we shall be, endeavored to
establish the first French republic on the basis of Order and
Liberty. From the foot of the scaffold, Payen, appealing to
authors, enthusiastically exclaims, ' Ye who love arts, who in
the retirement of your closets meditate on what may be useful
to mankind, ye patriotic writers, develop your plans, weigh
with us the power of theatricals. The question is, How to
combine their social influence with the principles of govern-
ment ? A public school must be instituted where taste and
virtue shall be alike respected. The committee shall he bound
to inquire of genius, to draw out talent, to gather the fruits
of their vigils, to point out to their labors the patriotic aim
they are to attain. The committee will be accountable to
letters, to the nation, to themselves, for the poet whose lyre
they neglect, for the historian to whom they furnish no tablet,
for the genius whose flight has not been encouraged and di-
rected.' "
After this quotation from Payen the feuilletonist continues:
" We repeat it, it is to preserve the magnificent language of
the masters, both ancient and modern, of our stage, to elevate
thought, to teach the heart by means of sublime tableaux, to
perfect art in every way, that the efforts of the stage in the
new republic should be directed. In lieu of weak and tame
literary and satirical sketches, we need vigorous and energetic
sentiments; every thing that enlarges the soul, every thing
that tends to inspire enthusiasm for that which is beautiful
and good."
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